
 

Statement of The Scottish Ministers’ Reasons for restricting the speed 

limit to 40mph between Auchencrosh and Ballantrae on the A77 
Glasgow – Stranraer Trunk Road 

 
The Scottish Ministers are satisfied that to restrict the national speed limit to 40 mph 
between Auchencrosh and Ballantrae on the A77 Glasgow – Stranraer Trunk Road 
will be in the interests of traffic safety. 


